
 

 
We are having such a wonderful first half term as Kangaroos, the children 
have all settled so well and are enjoying exploring the classroom, getting to 
know each other and the adults that are with them. Mrs Hayman teaches 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday morning and Mrs Abid teaches 
on a Thursday afternoon and a Friday and Mrs Khan is with us everyday! 
 
We have already been so busy thinking about ourselves, our local area and 
different homes. The children have drawn some amazing self-portraits using 
different pencils, they did a super job looking in the mirrors and including 
their facial features. They have also been thinking about how they have 
changed since they were a baby and homes in the past. In our Literacy 
lessons, we have been focusing on finger spaces, capital letters and full stops 
and using the suffix –s as well as hearing sounds in our words as we write. In 
Maths, we have been looking at numbers up to 10, thinking about one more 
and one less, counting on and back and comparing numbers. We have been so 
busy and can’t wait for the rest of the year! 
 

Important 
dates 

Half Term 

30/10/23- 03/11/23 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Giggle corner             

The children in Kangaroos are always making 
us giggle- a child in our class was talking 
about the ‘wood mouse’ that she had seen in 
the toilets at school, she was talking about a 
woodlouse! 

 
Reminders: 

PE- Tuesday & Thursday   

Reading books – everyday  

Spellings- Friday 

Homework is given out on the Friday to 
be brought back the following Monday 

 


